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I'm an Oregonian through and through, born and raised. I've been working in the film 

industry since 2007. I began my career in NY, before the industry picked up in 

Portland. The tax incentives are a valuable driver in bringing media production to 

Oregon. Media production offers Oregonians living wage jobs and contributes greatly 

to the economies in which we operate. I support raising the tax incentive, thus 

creating more living wage jobs and a stronger, more diverse economy. 


